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NEW PUBLIC TOILET  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 4/20  13 JANUARY 2020 

The purpose of this Report is provide Members with an update on progress with the project to build a new 
Public Toilet in the Central Car Park and to consider the Architect’s drawings for it. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) By Minute 130/19 of its meeting of 10 December the Town Council authorised expenditure of 
up to £2,655, to be recovered from the loan, to commission detailed drawings and submit a 
planning application. 

b) Andrew Hitt has subsequently been commissioned for that work and his drawings are 
expected to be available at this meeting. 

2)  PROGRESSION 

a) Subject to Members’ approval, with our without agreed amendments, the drawings will then 
be submitted as part of the required planning approval application. 

b) The drawings will also be shared with officers of the Isle of Wight Council for an arranged 
meeting on 20 January to agree the placement of the new facility within the Central Car Park 
and the related cost proposals. 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

Members are recommended to consider and agree, with or without agreed amendments, the 
detailed drawings for the new facility. 

 


